
 

 
 

TOWN OF PENETANGUISHENE 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 

Notice of Sidewalk Installation on John Street 
 
Dear Resident, 
  
The Town of Penetanguishene Roads Division, in conjunction with 
D&G Concrete and Morden Construction will be performing the 
preparation, installation and restoration of a sidewalk on the south 
side of John Street, starting Monday, June 29, 2020. 
 
The project is scheduled to be completed over a period of 
approximately 3 weeks. During this time lane restrictions may take 
place. 
 

We assure residents that in correspondence with COVID-19 protocols, 
proper precautions will be taken by staff to ensure that health and 
safety measures are met.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have 
any questions or concerns regarding the above please contact the 
undersigned at 705-549-7992 or by email at 
jhaourt@penetanguishene.ca.  
 
Regards,  
 
Jody Haourt 
Road Supervisor 
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